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The North Carolina Auctioneer Licensing Board was created by the N.C. General Assembly in 

1973. During it's November monthly Board of Directors meeting, the NCALB was pleased to 

honor this year's class of 19 Auctioneers and 1 Auction Firm who have reached 50 years of 

active licensure. They are: 
 
Mr. William H. Peele, NC Auctioneer License #134   
Mr. Algier A. Harris, NC Auctioneer License #190  
Mr. Kenneth W. Teague, Jr., NC Auctioneer License #192 
Goldsboro Auction Co., NC Auction Firm License #218  
Mr. Lloyd Meekins, Jr., NC Auctioneer License #228  
Mr. Horace B. York, Jr., NC Auctioneer License. #236  
Mr. Ricky L. Hill, NC Auctioneer License #283  
Mr. George A. Daniel, NC Auctioneer License #290 
Mr. Edwin D. Ellis, NC Auctioneer License #293 
Mr. W. Terry Ireland, NC Auctioneer License #295 
Mr. Frank H. Godley, NC Auctioneer License #304 
Mr. Terry C. Blevins, NC Auctioneer License #322  
Mr. Boy M. Dixon, NC Auctioneer License #334  
Mr. Fred O. Ellis, NC Auctioneer License #343  
Mr. Daniel W. Brewer, Jr., NC Auctioneer License #388  
Mr. L. Gregg Goins, NC Auctioneer License #390 
Mr. William B. Lilly, NC Auctioneer License #403 
Mr. Howell D. Penland, NC Auctioneer License #478 
Mr. Tony R. Stone, NC Auctioneer License #561 
Mr. Joseph R. Henderson, NC Auctioneer License #566  
 
Nine of the honorees (and their guests) were able to attend the event. The remaining honorees 

will receive recognition plaques in the near future.  
 
Congratulations to you all, and thank you for your long-standing service in the auction industry! 
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